
 

 

BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
MINUTES OF EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING 

March 28, 2013 – RELEASED TO PUBLIC MAY 2013 
 
PRESENT - Mr. Kevin Bucceroni, Mrs. Pat Wilson, Dr. Joyce Ellis, Mrs. Dawn Leary, Mr. Jay McMullin, Dr. Mark Schmitz, 
Mrs. Jenn Storer, Mr. Ben Zanghi 
ABSENT: Mr. Lou Johnston 
 
On the motion of Dr. Mark Schmitz, seconded by Mrs. Jenn Storer the Executive Session was called to order at 6:04 pm. 
 
1. Legal Matters  

Gloucester Township Police requested that the Board allow them to post signs at Timber Creek stating, “Don’t Text and 
Drive”, as a kickoff to their safety campaign. 
 

2. HIB Investigation #2012-0086, 2012-0088, 2012-0089, 2012-0090, 2012-0079, 2012-0091. 
All cases resolved at building level. 
 

3. Parental Complaint 
The Board discussed the oversight regarding Indoor Percussion. 
 

4. Personnel 
The Board asked administrators to leave, so that they could discuss items among themselves and the attorney.  The 
Board members discussed what legal requirements would they have to be aware of relative to choosing a new 
Superintendent.  Jenn Storer excused herself from this portion of the meeting. 
 
 

 
 

 
On the motion of Mrs. Pat Wilson, seconded by Dr. Mark Schmitz, the Board of Education adjourned from Executive 
Session at 6:50 pm.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Jean Grubb 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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